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Congratulating the Class of 2025!

With 2025 graduation season upon us, those of us here at the
Boys & Girls Club of Greater Lowell are feeling a mix of pride,
excitement, and nostalgia.

This Spring, we are proud to announce that 34 Club Seniors have
received their high school diplomas. Some are heading straight
into the workforce, while others are college-bound - off to UMass
Lowell, Middlesex Community College, and Merrimack College
this fall.

Staff, volunteers, and Club peers are celebrating each and every one
of them as they launch into the next phase of their lives.

Here are a few snapshots from the Lowell High School and Greater
Lowell Tech graduations. Congratulations to our amazing students—
and to the parents, mentors, and guardians who helped them get here.
It truly takes a village!

Celebrating the Past, Honoring the Present, and Looking Toward the Future

As we reflect with joy on another class of Club graduates, we are reminded of the
countless members and staff who have walked through the blue doors. For 125
years, we've been dedicated to inspiring and enabling youth, especially those who
need us most, to realize their full potential as productive, responsible, and caring
citizens. 

We invite you to please gather with us - share your stories, reconnect with Club
alum, tour the newly constructed Smith Family Teen Center, and become part of
125 years of commitment to the youth of Lowell, as we us as we proudly honor the
past, celebrate the present, and look toward the future of the Club.

https://givebutter.com/BGCGLGreatSummers
https://www.facebook.com/share/p/1GGSzD8hi9/
https://givebutter.com/125years
https://givebutter.com/125years
https://lbgc.org/get-involved/volunteer/
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